
 
 

 

March 24, 2015 

AnGes MG, Inc. 

 

AnGes Receives  

“2013 Venture Aid Program to Promote Practical Application of Innovation”  

Grant Money from NEDO for HGF Plasmid Lymphedema Project 

 

 

AnGes MG, Inc. (“AnGes”) announced that it received the grant money from the New 

Energy and Industrial Technology Development Organization (NEDO) for the “2013 Venture 

Aid Program to Promote Practical Application of Innovation.” As announced by AnGes on 

May 15, 2014, the HGF Plasmid lymphedema project was selected for NEDO‘s program.  

 

Project name:  Clinical Development of Lymphedema Treatment Drug using HGF 

Plasmid 

Grant amout:  69,056,663 Yen (equivalent to two-thirds of actual project costs inccured 

during the program period) 

Program period: May 29, 2014 to February 28, 2015 

 

 

AnGes will post the grant money as non-operating income in the first quarter of the fiscal 

year ending December 31, 2015. The impact of this event has already been included in the 

forecast for 2015. 

 

### 
Disclaimer: This is a translation of the news release posted in Japanese. In case of any deviations between 
the two language versions, the original document in Japanese shall take precedence. 
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